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Meaghan Hughes

From: Eugene Lloyd
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 8:20 AM
To: Dean Lewis; Dean Carroll
Subject: Tim Banks Greenwich Lot 2 C-2023-0273

Tim submitted a new application yesterday for Lot 2 in Greenwich. We have committed to providing an approved permit 
in short order, by the end of the week if possible. 
 
The permit was put in under a Charlottetown number (C-2023-0273) but at this point, it doesn’t matter. 
 
Can one of you find some time in the very near future to work on this and hopefully finalize as soon as possible? I’d use 
all the conditions created previously and ensure he signs off on  those conditions. Once complete, I will ask him to 
withdraw the current appeal, as at that point it would be moot anyway. 
 
Thank you and sorry for the short notice! 
 
Eugene Lloyd 
Manager (Acting) of Development Control 
31 Gordon Drive 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7N8 
(ph) 902-368-4465 
 
 


